PAallon Oil COI‘l L l) any _,r"t; Mallon Resources subsidiary

Denver/Colorado ¢ Carlsbad/New Mexico

/
July 14, 1998 /

State of New Mexico s 3
Oil Conservation Division 'D E@ Euw E
2040 South Pacheco L

Santa Fe, NM 87505 AUG 1 11838

Attn: Mr. Mike Stogner @[“L @@m«: @ﬂW@

Re: Jicarilla 459-19 No. 9

1850° FNL, 750 FWL (SW NW) Unit E e
Sec. 19, T30N-RO3W
Rio Arriba County, NM

Dear Mr. Stogner:

Mallon Oil Company received a Non Standard Location approval {NSP 1788 (L)} for the
Pictured Clifts formation.

In April 1998 Mallon Oil Company completed the well into the Cabresto Canyon; Ojo
Alamo Extension formation which is also a non standard location.

Mallon Oil Company would like to apply for Non Standard Location approval for the
Cabresto Canyon; Ojo Alamo Extension at the existing wellbore location. Malion Oil

Company is the sole operator within a half mile radius of this location.

Please find enclosed a copy of Mallon Oil Company’s C-102 which was sent April 27,
1998 and a copy of the completion report (3160-4).

Should you need any further information, Please contact the undersigned at
505-885-4596.

Sincerely,

MALLON OlL COMPANY

Coothpce & Ak

Duane C. Winkler
Operations Manager

Enclosures

¢ P.O.Box 3256 ¢ Carlsbad, New Mexico 88220 ¢ Phone: 505/885-4596 ¢ Fax:505/885-0022 ¢



